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TERRETON ELEMENTARY 

PTO NEWSLETTER 
October 2016 

Book-a-neer Book Fair! 

“Where Books are the treasure” 

Argh! October 18th – 21st  

Contact Debbie Callaway (390-1534) to volun-teer. 

 

Red Ribbon Week 

“Say Boo to Drugs”  
October 24th – 28th  
Contact Shay Williams (604-2455) to help scare the drugs away! 
 

Coming soon: 

Boxtops contests! Keep saving! 

Blue and White Fridays (see back for details) 

T-shirt contest winner reveal! 

Helping Parents and Teachers Work Together! 

TEACHER SPOTLIGHT 

Douglas Tedford, our new kindergarten teacher, is a veteran of education 

since 1987. He taught for nine years in school systems in lower primary 

grades, trained teachers for publishers and government entities in the US, 

Guatemala, Mexico, Central America, South America and Vietnam. He heads 

an online learning project for rural Mexico. He and his wife, Rebeca Chavez, 

have three daughters - Laura, Emily (married to Humberto), and Allison. 

FROM MR. 
HAROLDSEN:  

PARENT/TEACHER 
CONFERENCE 
OCTOBER 20TH  
(WE WILL BE HAVING SCHOOL 
ON THE 21ST)  

PASSPORT DAY 
OCTOBER 12TH 
(STUDENTS WILL BE LEARNING 
SCHOOL SAFETY) 

 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Oct. 10th – No School 

Oct. 11th – t-shirt sale 

Oct. 11th – Public PTO meeting 

Oct. 20th – Parent/Teacher conf. 

Oct. 18-21 – Book Fair  

Oct. 24-28 – Red Ribbon Week 

 

Classroom help will start after 

Spud Harvest. Contact Kristy 

Holdaway @ 208-663-4641 

or sign up on facebook to help. 

 

Look for us on facebook: 

Terreton Elementary PTO 
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Announcing: 

Blue and White 

Fridays 

We are please to announce a fun new way to 

celebrate Terreton Elementary! 

When? 

Well, Fridays, of coarse! 

Starting in October. 

 

 

Why? 

To spread school unity and school spirit, of coarse! 

 

Why else? 

You see, every student who wears blue and whte on Friday gets a 

ticket. The tickets are filled out with your name and turned in to the 

office to be entered in to a drawing. The Terreton PTO will draw a 

ticket to pick a winner every month. The winner will get a prize. The 

prize will be different every month. 

 


